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 Y6 SATs 

Our year six pupils have been undertaking their SATs tests this week and they have 
done an amazing job so far. We are so proud of their mature attitudes. 

We should remember that, whilst academic performance and test results are an 
important measure of progress, they do not show the full story of a child’s progress 

over their primary education. 

Our current year six children are a fantastic group of children who regularly 
demonstrate this with their effort, responsibility, maturity, empathy, kindness and 

many other achievements – none of this can be seen in a test result. 

Keep going year six, only one more test to go! 

Coronation Celebrations 

We all enjoyed taking part in Coronation activities last week. Children from nursery 
through to year 6 created artwork around the theme of ‘King Charles III’. Do you 

like our fantastic work? 



Summer Term Dates 

Monday 15th May:  Y2 SATs week 

Monday 15th May:  School council visiting Lord Mayor at Guildhall 

Monday 22nd May:  Y6 swimming lessons start (all this week) 

Wednesday 24th May: Quadkids Athletics  

Friday 26th May:  Last day before the half-term holiday 

Monday 5th June:  School re-opens after half term holiday 

     Y6 swimming lessons continue (all this week) 

Tuesday 6th June:  Y6 London visit parent meeting 

Friday 9th June:   School photograph day 

Monday 12th June:  Sports week starts with the Opening Ceremony 

Tuesday 13th June:  AM - Humberside Fire and Rescue visiting Early Years 

     PM - Reception Sports Day 

Wednesday 14th June: AM - Nursery Sports Day 

     PM - Y5 & Y6 Sports Day 

Thursday 15th June:  PM - Y3 & Y4 Sports Day 

Friday 16th June:  PM - Y1 & Y2 Sports Day 

Holidays and Appointments 

Please note, holidays during term time can only be authorized under certain circumstances. 
In these instances, holiday request forms must be submitted in advance, and the school must 

be informed of the time the child is off and when they intend to return.  

Where possible, please try to arrange appointments outside of school hours.  

Where this is not possible:  

 Please bring your child into school to get their attendance mark before the 

appointment, if possible. 

 Please show office staff a copy of any medical forms or appointment letters. 

 Please book a lunch for your child in advance, if they will be back in school over 

lunchtime.  
 Your child should return to school as soon as possible. Please, do not take the whole 

day off. If they can attend for the morning and afternoon registers, their attendance 
will not be affected. 


